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City of Long Beach Memorandum 
Working Together to SeNe 

August 11, 2020 

Honorable Mayor and City Council 

Councilwoman Suzy Price, Chair, Public Safety Committee 

FIRE FACILITIES IMPACT FEES 

The Public Safety Committee, at its meeting held Friday, July 24, 2020, 
considered communications relative to the above subject. 

-19

It is the recommendation of the Public Safety Committee to the City Council to 
request staff to explore revisiting Ordinance No. ORD-07-0017 (Fire Facilities 
Impact Fees); and evaluate other financing solutions that are available. 

Respectfully submitted, 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 

Councilwoman Suzy Price, Chair 

Prepared by: 
Tamela Austin 




